


From: 
Sent: January 14, 2025 7:23 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject:

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a 
Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less 
affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and 
renters. At a
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax 
would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider 
alternative
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already 
stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

A women that can't afford to live in hamilton already before up add more taxes to us.
Michelle Madley

7.2 (a)(gb)







From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW:
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:31:02 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Lori Ellis  
Sent: January 14, 2025 6:52 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject:

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, I am writing to express my strong
opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT).
Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians,
adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when
so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families
already stretched thin. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely,
Lori Ellis 

7.2 (a)(ge)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: [****POSSIBLE SPAM]Land transfer tax
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:41:41 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: EILEEN PARKER  
Sent: January 13, 2025 7:28 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: [****POSSIBLE SPAM]Land transfer tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

EILEEN PARKER, REALTOR®

7.2 (a)(gf)







From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: ‘NO’ to a Municipal Land Transfer Tax in Hamilton
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 9:15:38 PM
Attachments: Approved-Member-Client-email-to-Councilor-F.pdf

Approved-Member-Delegation.pdf

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Mahbuba Attayi  
Sent: January 13, 2025 9:01 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: ‘NO’ to a Municipal Land Transfer Tax in Hamilton

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Clerk,
I am saying NO to a Municipal Land Transfer tax in Hamilton!
Kind regards,
--
Mahbuba Attayi 

7.2 (a)(gi)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: ‘NO’ to a Municipal Land Transfer Tax in Hamilton
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 11:13:07 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Yuriy Nesvit  
Sent: January 14, 2025 11:10 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: ‘NO’ to a Municipal Land Transfer Tax in Hamilton

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration.
 Sincerely, 
Yuriy Nesvit 

7.2 (a)(gj)
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From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: HAMILTON - MUNICIPAL LAND TRANSFER TAX
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:27:27 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Matthew Duffy  
Sent: January 14, 2025 8:00 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: HAMILTON - MUNICIPAL LAND TRANSFER TAX

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT) in Hamilton.

Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians,
adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when
so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. According to recent data, the
introduction of an MLTT could add an additional $11,475 or more to the purchase price
of a typical Hamilton home. This would further strain the finances of families and
individuals who are already stretched thin.

Moreover, a significant majority of Hamilton residents believe that housing is
unaffordable, with 84% expressing this concern. For younger Hamiltonians, the situation
is even more alarming, with 97% of those aged 30 to 44 and 95% of those aged 18 to 29
worried about the high cost of housing1. The dream of homeownership is becoming
increasingly out of reach for many, and adding an MLTT would only push it further
away.

7.2 (a)(gn)



I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further
penalize families already struggling to make ends meet. Policies that reduce barriers to
homeownership and promote sustainable, affordable housing options are crucial. The
focus should be on creating more housing, not more taxes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Matthew Duffy





7.2 (a)(gp)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: HAMILTON MUNICIPAL LAND TRANSFER TAX
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:50:22 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: rotimi bola  
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:18 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: RE: HAMILTON MUNICIPAL LAND TRANSFER TAX

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

 I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. 

At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this
tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it.

 I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further
penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Olurotimi Bola 

7.2 (a)(gq)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Housing tax
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:31:06 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Jackie McGowan  
Sent: January 14, 2025 6:48 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Jackie McGowan <jackie.m@acinc.ca>
Subject: Housing tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less
affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and
renters. At a
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax
would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already
stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Jackie McGowan 

7.2 (a)(gr)







From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Jap Arora
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:45:16 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Japji Arora  
Sent: January 13, 2025 5:22 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Jap Arora

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration implementing 
Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less 
affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, 
and renters. At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost 
of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge 
you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further 
penalize families already stretched thin.

*** I am a real estate in the city. I am seeing people situation live, on the ground. This is 
not the way to go ! Hamiltonians need relief and this move would be the exact opposite 
of that. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Jap Arora

7.2 (a)(gu)















From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Land Transfer Tax increase
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:26:36 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Jules Morris  
Sent: January 14, 2025 9:26 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Land Transfer Tax increase

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

 Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
 I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration.

Sincerely, 

Jules Morris

7.2 (a)(hb)







7.2 (a)(he)



Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,  

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal 
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable 
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a 
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would 
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative 
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Cassandra Allen 

7.2 (a)(hf)
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7.2 (a)(hg)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: MLTT
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:53:58 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Colleen Readhead 
Sent: January 14, 2025 10:29 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: MLTT

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, I am writing to express my strong opposition to
any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this
tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another
financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are
already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis
rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for your
time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Colleen Readhead – resident of Waterdown

7.2 (a)(hh)



7.2 (a)(hi)









From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: MlTT
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:57:07 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: O Couto  
Sent: January 13, 2025 8:55 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: MlTT

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal 
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less
affordable 
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and
renters. At a 
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax
would 
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative 
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already
stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Olivia & Justin Couto.

7.2 (a)(hm)













From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: MLTT
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 4:14:51 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Brittany Arsenault 
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:13 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: MLTT

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

 Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

 I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration. 

 Sincerely,
Brittany 

7.2 (a)(hs)





From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet
Cc: Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: MLTT Opposition
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:26:44 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Joseph Sequeira
Sent: January 14, 2025 9:20 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: [****POSSIBLE SPAM]MLTT Opposition

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less
affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and
renters. At a
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax
would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already
stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Joseph Sequeira

7.2 (a)(hu)







homeownership and promote sustainable, affordable housing options are crucial. The focus
should be on creating more housing, not more taxes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Lauren







From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: MLTT
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:54:49 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: loiswatson 
Sent: January 14, 2025 10:52 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: MLTT

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council:

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal

Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less
affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and
renters. At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living,
this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already
stretched thin.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

7.2 (a)(hy)









Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal 

Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable 

for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a 

time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would 

exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative 

solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely, 

Brandon Garth 

7.2 (a)(ic)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax - Opposition
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:48:41 PM
Importance: High

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Philip Kuca  
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:32 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax - Opposition
Importance: High

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land 
Transfer Tax (MLTT).

Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet 
another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are 
already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather 
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do 
not further penalize families already stretched thin.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

Philip Anthony Kuca

7.2 (a)(id)





7.2 (a)(if)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:33:35 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Michael McDonald 
Sent: January 14, 2025 8:33 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

 

















7.2 (a)(ig)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:33:12 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Doreen Ssenabulya 
Sent: January 14, 2025 6:26 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a 
Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less 
affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and 
renters. At a
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax 
would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider 
alternative
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already 
stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Doreen Ssenabulya

7.2 (a)(ih)









7.2 (a)(il)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:49:43 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Haroon Makhdoomi 
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:25 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal 
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less
affordable 
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and
renters. At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of
living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you
to consider alternative 
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already
stretched thin.
Thank you for your consideration in advance. 

Thanks&Regards,
Haroon Makhdoomi

7.2 (a)(im)











Thank you for your time and consideration.

I am available to be reached below if needed.

Katarzyna



7.2 (a)(ir)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:42:50 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: heather bosma 
Sent: January 13, 2025 6:42 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal   Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even
less affordable  for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers,
and renters. At a   time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of
living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to
consider alternative  solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families
already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

David and Heather Bosma

7.2 (a)(is)
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From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:59:56 AM
Attachments: 1.png

smime.p7s
ATT00001.txt
ATT00002.htm

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Doug Folsetter 
Sent: January 10, 2025 3:22 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less
affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and
renters. At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living,
this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already
stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
Sincerely,
Doug Folsetter

7.2 (a)(ix)







From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:53:34 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Nicole Vandervelde 
Sent: January 14, 2025 10:27 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing
a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration.

 Sincerely,

Nicole Vandervelde
R E A L T O R

7.2 (a)(ja)













From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:46:57 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Sharon Caeser 
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:52 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT).

Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians,
adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time
when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax
would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. 

I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not
further penalize families already stretched thin.

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,
Sharon Caesar

7.2 (a)(jf)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:46:04 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Honor Hughes 
Sent: January 13, 2025 5:02 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,  
Honor Hughes

7.2 (a)(jg)
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7.2 (a)(jn)



Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal 

Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable 

for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a 

time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would 

exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative 

solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Oxana Polyakova 
2025-02-14 

7.2 (a)(jo)







From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax outlined in report FCS24022(a)
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:44:49 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: N Hopwood 
Sent: January 13, 2025 5:32 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax outlined in report FCS24022(a)

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Councilor, 

 I am writing to you as a resident of your ward to share my opposition to the
consideration of a Municipal Land Transfer Tax outlined in report FCS24022(a) going
before the General Issues Committee on January 15. A municipal land transfer tax is an
unfair tax on hopeful homebuyers. It isn’t only a burden on first-time buyers but also on
those hoping to purchase homes that are appropriate for growing families. The financial
costs of purchasing a home are already extraordinarily difficult to save for. Implementing
a municipal land transfer tax will mean residents must delay the dream of
homeownership even longer. I am urging you to not support any exploration of a
municipal tax and shut it down before it can go any further. Enough is enough. We
cannot afford another unfair tax that will only make housing less affordable. Thank you
for your consideration and your ongoing service to our community. 

 Sincerely, 
Nikki Hopwood

7.2 (a)(jq)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:33:14 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: David Balsdon 
Sent: January 14, 2025 9:31 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time
when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate
the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

David Balsdon

)7.2 (a)(jr)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: No MLTT in Hamilton
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:41:50 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Vicky Urban 
Sent: January 13, 2025 7:31 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: No MLTT in Hamilton

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

 Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,  

Vicky Urban

7.2 (a)(js)





Dear Councilor, 

I am writing to you as a resident of your ward to share my opposition to the consideration of 
a Municipal Land Transfer Tax outlined in report FCS24022(a) going before the General 
Issues Committee on January 15.  

A municipal land transfer tax is an unfair tax on hopeful homebuyers. It isn’t only a burden 
on first-time buyers but also on those hoping to purchase homes that are appropriate for 
growing families. The financial costs of purchasing a home are already extraordinarily 
difficult to save for. Implementing a municipal land transfer tax will mean residents must 
delay the dream of homeownership even longer.  

I am urging you to not support any exploration of a municipal tax and shut it down before it 
can go any further. Enough is enough. We cannot afford another unfair tax that will only 
make housing less affordable. 

Thank you for your consideration and your ongoing service to our community. 

Sincerely, 

Mellisa Rogal

7.2 (a)(ju)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: No More Tax!!!
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:54:35 AM
Attachments: image.png

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk
 

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Douglas VanDuzer 
Sent: January 14, 2025 10:49 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: No More Tax!!!

7.2 (a)(jv)
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From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: No to Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:41:22 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Ike Anselm Okereke  
Sent: January 13, 2025 8:18 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: No to Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

 Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for
your time and consideration.  

Kind Regards

7.2 (a)(kb)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet
Cc: Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: No to Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT) in Hamilton
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:46:29 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Jo Anna Garcia 
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:56 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: No to Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT) in Hamilton

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. 

At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this
tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it.

I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further
penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Regards,

Jo Anna Garcia

)7.2 (a)(kc)





From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: NO to Municipal Land Transfer Tax
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:41:59 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Marge Woodworth  
Sent: January 13, 2025 7:14 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: NO to Municipal Land Transfer Tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land
Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for
Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so
many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing
crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability
and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Marge Woodworth

7.2 (a)(ke)









January 13, 2025 

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of 
implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would 
only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another 
financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many 
residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would 
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider 
alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize 
families already stretched thin. Thank you for your time and consideration.  

Sincerely 

Ellen Boyce, Broker 
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From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Opposition to land transfer tax
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:28:21 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Diana Siebenaler 
Sent: January 14, 2025 9:04 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Opposition to land transfer tax

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, I am writing to express my strong
opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT).
Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians,
adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when
so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families
already stretched thin. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Best- Diana Siebenaler 

7.2 (a)(km)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Opposition to MLTT
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 4:10:35 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Gaye Males 
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:10 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Opposition to MLTT

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Cheers,
     Gaye
Gaye Males, Broker 

)7.2 (a)(kn)
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From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Kat e
Subject: FW: PETITION AGAINST MUNICIPAL LAND TRANSFER TAX
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:27:30 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum  City Clerk
 

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish w th One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that a l sharing this territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From:
Sent: January 14  2025 9 15 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: PETITION AGAINST MUNICIPAL LAND TRANSFER TAX

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate
the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,

Direct: 289 838 8787 Office: 905 335 4102  Website: www roccasisters ca 
Royal LePage Burloak Real Estate Services, Brokerage
530 Brant Street
Burlington ON
L7R 2G6
This nformation is direc ed in confidence solely to the person named above and may not otherwise be distr buted  copied or disclosed. Therefore  this nformat on should be considered strictly confidential. If you have received this ema l in error  p ease notify the sender immediately via a return email for further direction.

7.2 (a)(kt)























Sincerely,

Christine Le



7.2 (a)(ld)



January 13, 2025 

Nancy Lutz 

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, 

I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of 
implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). 

 Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for 
Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, 
and renters. At a time when so many residents are already struggling with the 
high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather than 
help resolve it. 

 I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do 
not further penalize families already stretched thin.  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

7.2 (a)(le)











From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Stop the Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 10:54:22 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Adam French 
Sent: January 14, 2025 10:42 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Stop the Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT)

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a
Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing
even less affordable for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to
homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when so many residents are already
struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would exacerbate the housing crisis rather
than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative solutions that focus on
affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Adam French

7.2 (a)(lj)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: Strongly Oppose MLTT
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 8:31:11 AM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Jolene Mosca 
Sent: January 14, 2025 6:37 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Re: Strongly Oppose MLTT

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council,
I am writing to express my strong opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal
Land Transfer Tax (MLTT). Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable
for Hamiltonians, adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a
time when so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider alternative
solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families already stretched thin.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Regards,
Jolene Mosca

7.2 (a)(lk)



From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: strongly opposed!
Date: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:50:02 PM

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: EXIT Realty Strategies 
Sent: January 13, 2025 4:21 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: strongly opposed!

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments

  Dear Madame Mayor and Members of Council, I am writing to express my strong
opposition to any consideration of implementing a Municipal Land Transfer Tax (MLTT).
Implementing this tax would only make housing even less affordable for Hamiltonians,
adding yet another financial burden to homebuyers, sellers, and renters. At a time when
so many residents are already struggling with the high cost of living, this tax would
exacerbate the housing crisis rather than help resolve it. I urge you to consider
alternative solutions that focus on affordability and do not further penalize families
already stretched thin. Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely,  
Kim Smiley Wiley

)7.2 (a)(ll)





From: clerk@hamilton.ca
To: Pilon, Janet; Carson, Katie
Subject: FW: TAXES
Date: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:33:10 AM
Attachments: Approved-Member-Delegation.pdf

Magda Green
 

Administrative Assistant  to Matthew Trennum, City Clerk

Office of the City Clerk, Corporate Services
City of Hamilton
magda.green@hamilton.ca

City Hall is located on the ancestral territory of the Haudenosaunee Confederacy, the Anishinaabe and many other
Indigenous peoples. It is also covered by the Dish with One Spoon Wampum agreement, which asks that all sharing this
territory do so respectfully and sustainably in community.

From: Heather Buchanan Curren 
Sent: January 14, 2025 9:28 AM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: TAXES

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments
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